
22nd March 2023
Kia ora, Talofa, Mālō e lelei, Bula, Namaste, Kia orana, Hello.

Learner of the Week
Each Panui we will have a list of students

 who received a 'Learner of the Week' 
certificate at assembly. 

I want to congratulate them for their hard work.

Nga mihi nui

Debbie Woolliams

Attendance

Each day classes that have 100% attendance 
(all students in their class are at school) 

will go into a draw. Each school assembly a 
class will be drawn out and they will receive 

pizza for lunch on Friday.

This weeks 100% Attendance
winner is

Room 12

R
uru

Soni Kiteau - Room 20
Grace Tulahe - Room 2 

Kapree Paparoa - Room 3
Ayva Krishna - Room 4

Nazareth Thompson - Room 1
Arnav Bamola -  Room 13

Camillo Taimalelangi - Fetulele 4 
Montell Popata-Tera - Room 5

Ezra Fesilafai - Fetulele 3
Zan-Dream Mailangi - Room 17

Te Kohu Te Runa-Waiperi - Room 9
Xanah-Rae Kiwara-Pakoti - Room 10

Evenh'neza Tanoai - Room 19
Tavae Tanoai - Fetulele 1

Cora Andrews-Harrison - Room 12

  Term 1 Attendance

Thank you for being the awesome whanau that you are. Everyday we are humbled by you for 
your generosity and commitment to your tamariki and Te Matauranga.

Over the next few weeks we have some exciting events planned. 20 years ago Te Matauranga opened it's 
doors for the first time for 210 ākonga.  It was a very exciting time for all the staff and children. 

On the 5th April we will celebrate our 20th anniversary. 
We have a ton of fun planned for the tamariki with a number of different sports being available 

for the ākonga to try. Keep an eye out in your tamariki's bag for more information.

On the 28th March we are celebrating be anything you want day. We are encoraging the tamariki to dress up and be 
whoever they want to be. We are also ok if they want to be themselves and wear mufti. We are asking for a $2 gold coin 

donation to supportour tamariki competing in Long Beach, California.

It is awesome that so many of our tamariki are coming to school everyday. Every child that attends school has the 
opportunity to learn and discover new things. Please don't keep your child home if it is raining. School is very important. 

If your child arrives at school wet we will dry their clothes and get them sorted for the day.



School will be closed from 

Good Friday 29th March until Easter 

Tuesday 2nd April.

School reopens on Wednesday 3rd April.

We wish you and your whanau a Happy 

Easter and a relaxing break.

There is still time to buy some raffle tickets for our Easter Raffle. 

We will be drawing it next Thursday 28th March.
 It is an awesome prize of lots of different easter eggs and 

bunnies alongside an array of fancy cheese. 
You can buy 3 tickets for $5. 

We are selling limited edition 

20th Anniversary 

Snap Back Caps for $40.

 Pre-orders will be taken and 

payment is required on order.

CASH ONLY

Please order through the school office.

Over the last two weeks we have has our 
Year 5/6 and Year 7/8 tag teams represent 

us at the Manurewa Sports competitions. The 
teams did very well and had a fun day.

Our Year 7/8 boys cricket team represented 
our school at the Counties tournament. They 
did extremely well at this tournament. They 

showed great sportmanship and we are very 
proud of how well they played.
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